
NOTICE OF INCORPORATION PETITION AND CIRCUIT COURT HEARING 

 

In re: The Proposed Incorporation of a Portion of Lands Comprising the Town of Washington, 

Eau Claire County, Wisconsin, as a Village Pursuant to the Provisions of Ch. 66 of the Wisconsin 

Statutes. 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Robert Solberg, Town Chair of the Town of Washington, and 

Jackie Vold (hereinafter, the “Petitioners”), have filed an incorporation petition with the Eau 

Claire County Circuit Court seeking to incorporate a portion of the Town of Washington, Eau 

Claire County, Wisconsin, as a village pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 66.0203. Contact information for 

the Petitioners can be found below. 

 

Robert Solberg 

Incorporation Petitioner and Designated Incorporation Representative 

5750 Old Town Hall Road 

Eau Claire, WI 54701  

 

Jackie Vold 

Incorporation Petitioner and Designated Alternate Incorporation Representative 

5750 Old Town Hall Road 

Eau Claire, WI 54701  

 

 

The circuit court has scheduled a hearing on the petition for July 23, 2025 at 11:30 am. The 

hearing will be held in room 2550 at the Eau Claire County Courthouse, 21 Oxford Avenue,  

Eau Claire, WI 54703. The territory includes lands located within the Town of Washington, Eau 

Claire County.  A scale map reasonably showing the boundaries of the territory is on file with the 

circuit court. A scale map and full legal description of the territory proposed for incorporation 

can be found at: https://townofwashington.wi.gov/government/incorporation/  

 

 

The below map depicts the territory: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


